
 

 
 
 

Dream. Believe. Work hard. Achieve! 
 

 
     

Varley Street, Miles Platting, Manchester, M40 7EJ 
Tel:  (0161) 519 8562       

 
Headteacher:  Ms S Navin   

 
           

 
 
  

 
 

 

 Park View Community School 
 

 

Friday 28th February 
 
 

World Book Day 2020 
 
On Friday 6th March we will be 
celebrating World Book Day!  
 
Come in dressed as your favourite 
book character (no football kits 
please) and enjoy a day of fun all 
about the joy of reading! 
 
Our 2020 challenge this year is to 
take a picture of yourself reading 
your favourite story and send 
it/bring it in to school.  
 
We have also sent home a book club 
leaflet for you to order a book. 
 
We look forward to seeing all your 
pictures and your costumes! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Spring Term Diary Dates 
4th and 5th March – Parents 
Evening 
6th March – World Book Day 
12th March – Nursery Stay and 
Play 
31st March – 2P Class Assembly 
3rd April – Easter Bonnet parade 
and Easter Raffle 
3rd April – Finish for Easter 
Break 
 
 School Spider 
Thank you to all parents that have 
informed school of their email 
addresses. Can you please inform 
school of your email address if you 
haven’t already done so. 
 We still have a large number of 
parents that have not downloaded the 
School Spider App. Park View staff will 
be using this app as a way of 
communication with parents. If you 
haven’t already done so and need help 
and support in doing this please speak 
to Miss Day who is located in the 
school office. 
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Attendance 
 

Our school target is: 96% 
This week’s whole school attendance is:- 

94% 
 

The winners of our attendance mascots are:- 
NUR 98.7%	   1P 95.8%  4P 98.4%  

 
The winners of the punctuality mascots are:- 

RV, 1P, 3P 
Well done everybody!! 

 
	 = At or above our school target 

Health and Safety Notices 
 
Please remember that dogs (even little 
ones) are NOT allowed on school 
premises.  
If you come on your bike to collect your 
child, please dismount the bike at the 
gate and push it through the 
playground. We ask children to do this 
for safety reasons and would like adults 
to set a good example to all children. 
We do not want children to play on the 
climbing net in the KS1 playground at 
the beginning or the end of the school 
day. However, as staff are too busy 
with children inside school to monitor 
this, we ask parents/carers to 
discourage their children from climbing. 
If children fall from the climbing net 
and injure themselves before or after 
the school bell rings, school will not 
accept any responsibility for this. 

 
 
 

Card Payments 
 
Please be aware that the School 
Office are now able to take card 
payments over the phone for dinner 
money, trip payments and uniform. We 
hope that you find this service helpful. 
 
 
 

EYFS Please 
 
Please could we have some 
paper cups and bottles tops 
in Early Years. Thank You 
 


